



 Inclement Weather Policy 


It is our policy to ensure that guest are safe during their visit to Sweet 
Valley Ranch. Hence, any weather system that we consider unsafe will 
result in temporarily pausing some (or all) activities until conditions are 
deemed safe. 


Guest will be instructed to wait in designated areas until conditions 
improve.


Poor weather conditions that last for long periods of time (multiple 
hours) could result in the farm closing.

Rain checks or refunds will be offered if we decide not to open the farm 
due to inclement weather.


Messages will be posted on our Website, Facebook and Instagram 
accounts. 


Guest are encouraged to follow us on the aforementioned social media 
outlets.


We will also attempt to send emails and/or text messages to guest that 
purchased their tickets online.


